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KAM/ELB/DOH/Sports Day/September 2022       2nd September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We are delighted to announce that we have rescheduled our Sports Day that was cancelled in July, and it will now be 
held on Friday 16th September 2022.  You are invited to come and watch your children participate as follows: 
 

Year Groups Start Time Finish Time 

4, 5 and 6 9:30am 
Parents/carers are invited to arrive 

from 9:00am onwards 

11:45am 
Parents/carers are invited to stay 

until 12:30pm and join their 
children for their picnic lunch 

1, 2 and 3 1:00pm 
Parents/carers are invited to arrive 

from 12:00pm and join their 
children for their picnic lunch 

2:45pm 

 
You are welcome to join your child on the field for their lunch break, but please remember to bring your own as we 
can only cater for our pupils who have pre-booked a lunch for this day. 
 
If your child would like a picnic lunch provided by Pabulum Catering for this day, please ensure that you complete 
Google Form https://forms.gle/mdeyJdHHi5kUQ8ox7 by no later than Wednesday 7th September 2022 to enable 
the catering staff to order enough supplies.  Hot meals will not be available on this day. 
 
We do understand that some of you might like to photograph or video this event, however to safeguard all of our 
pupils we would ask that the recordings and/or photographs are only used for your own personal purposes and not 
shared or uploaded onto social media platforms. 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K Mirams 
Executive Headteacher 
 

https://forms.gle/mdeyJdHHi5kUQ8ox7

